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MURRAY R. EDELMAN

VICE PRESIDENT
NUCLEAR

August 29, 1985
PY-CEI/NRR-0332L

Mr. B. J. Youngblood

Licensing Branch Neo. |

Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Per "y Nuclear Power Plant
Docket Nos. 50-440; 50-441
Safety Classification of the
Transverse Incore Probe (TIP)
and Subsystems

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

This letter is provided in response to your letter dated August 26, 1985
concerning the safety classification of the Transverse Incore Probe (TIP)
and Subsystem.

The TIP piping and subsystems are safety classified and, as noted in
Table 3.2-1, are Quality Group B. We regret that FSAR Table 3.2-! was
erroneously changed to show a non-safety classification "NSR". The
safety classification of the TIP piping/subsystems will be changed to
safety class 2 in the next amendment to the FSAR.

Very truly yours,

Murray R. Edelzn

Vice President
Nuclear Group

MRE:dlp

cc: Jay Silberg, Esq. ﬁﬂol

John Stefano (2)

J. Grobe 'l‘




